
From:
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> 

Date:
Subject: RE: Certificate of Need

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 9:28 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Certificate of Need

Tony and I meeting next Wed at 11:30. Can you join us?

From: Jan Polatty [mailto:POLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 9:16 AM
To: Patel, Swati
Subject: Re: Certificate of Need

Ok souinds good. I will send an appointment to meet at your office. Thanks.

From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 8:17:22 AM
To: Jan Polatty
Subject: Re: Certificate of Need

That works. Let's meet.

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 20, 2013, at 7:19 AM, "Jan Polatty" <POLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov> wrote:

Hi Swati,
Tony can meet or call you on Wednesday, 11/27, at 11:30am. Please let me know which you prefer and 
I'll send an appointment. Thanks, Jan
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Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

From: Anthony Keck
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 7:10 PM
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To: Jan Polatty 
Subject: Fw: Certificate of Need

Please set up call or faceto face next week.

From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 3:42:11 PM
To: Anthony Keck
Subject: RE: Certificate of Need

Hi Tony,
I wanted to follow up here - is it easier for you to just call me? If so, let me know when you are free to 
talk. I'm generally available all week for a call (or even a meeting if that works). My cell is 665-0259.

I need to follow up with Ted and N on this in the next couple of weeks.

Thanks,
Swati

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 4:31 PM
To: Anthony Keck; Catherine Templeton
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Certificate of Need

Tony and Catherine,

As a follow up to our short conversation last week on re-tooling the CON reform legislation, I want to set 
up a time for us to have a longer conversation about this. I don't want to take up a lot of your time so if 
you want to send me proposals/ideas to strengthen the legislation and then we can talk through it, that 
would be fine. Katherine is copied to help facilitate a meeting with Sen. Peeler and others when we are 
ready. Let me know when you can send me your proposals and then we will schedule a meeting 
amongst ourselves first and then with Sen. Peeler.

Catherine - can you send us the background on DHEC's work on S.568.

As we discussed last week, I think we have an opportunity to further de-regulate the CON process, 
above and beyond the legislation (S.568) in the Senate.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the 
disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY 
PROHIBITED.
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